
On Thursday, December 2nd, ten FOSM volunteers continued building northward on the 

new Wagon Trail extension towards the Sulphur Canyon Picnic Area. SRD Trails Foreman 

Russell Berman joined for a while to confirm pin flagging on the trail ahead. This 

session’s section had a steep sideslope, so benching the tread meant moving a LOT of 

dirt, and the crew slowed down to focus on high quality work. Bruce and Eric removed 

several high-stumps. Temps were pleasant, if unseasonably warm. 

The volunteers were David Bernstein, Jenny Blackmore, Byron Garner, Bruce Hansche, 

Jim Houle, Pat & Mike Madden, Rich Miller, Eric Russell and Cleve Sharp. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore. 
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            Sooo much duff! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     Git it!                                          Mission accomplished 
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